
Return Service Requested 

Our Parish Family 

Confirmation, Reaffirmation, and  

Reception classes will begin on Sunday, 
August 7th following the 9:30am  

service. 

Let Light Perpetual Shine 
 

Joe Suggs 

August 25, 1950-June 21, 2022 
 

Wayde Swaim 

April 20, 1931-June 24, 2022 

 

Children are a gift from God 

Baptism Celebration of 

Niah Hartleigh Atherton 

Sunday, August 7, 2022 

Carriage Court School Supplies 

 

Beginning Sunday, July 17th 
through August 14th, we will 
collect school supplies for the 

kids at Carriage Court  
Apartments. Please bring items 

to the Commons by August 14th.  You can find a full 
list of supplies in the Commons. 

 

The Men’s Club is meeting Saturday, 

August 6th at 8am 

 

UCM Cookout 

Saturday, August 20th at 11am 

We have been invited by our  
neighbors at UCM to come and say 

hello!  

 
“Let each of us please his neighbor for his good, to 

build him up “ Romans 15:2 








